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Box 310,315 George Street, Wiarton, Ontario NOH 2T0 Tel: (519) 534-1400 Fax: (519) 534-4862
1-877-534-1400

September 4,2014

Ontario Heritage Trust
10 Adelaide Street East
Toronto ON MSC 1J3

To Whom lt May Concern:

Re: Heritage De-Designation, Roll Number 41-02-560-001-06601

Please be advised that the Council for the Corporation of the Town of South Bruce
Peninsula intends to de-designate the property municipally known as 299 Queen Street,
Hepworth, Town of South Bruce Peninsula.

In accordance with the provisions of the Ontario Heritage Act, you are being served
notice of the intention to de-designate.

Please do not hesitate to contact me with any questions or concerns you may have.

PO Box 310, 315 George Street
Wiarton ON NOH 2T0
519-534-1 400 ext 122
Toll Free 1-877 -534-1400
Fax 519-5344976
sbpen@bmts.com

Manafer of Legislative Services/CIeTUCEMC

email: sbpen@bmts.com uruvw.southbrucepeninsula.com



Town of South Bruce Peninsula

In the matter of the Ontario Heritage Act R.S.O. 1990 Chapter O.18 and the properg located at
299 Queen StreetW, Hepworth, Plan 269 Pt Lot 100 RP3R3720 Part 1 RP3R6163 Part 1, Town
of South Bruce Peninsula, County of Bruce, Province of Ontario.

Notice of Intention to De-Designate

Take notice that the Council of the Corporation of the Town of South Bruce Peninsula intends to
de-designate, under Part lV Section 31 of the Ontario Heritage Act, the property and
appurnances thereto located at the municipal address known as 299 Queen Street W, Hepworth.

Reason for Proposed Repeal of the Designation By-Law - By-Law 9-89 adopted on July 26,
1989 by the municipal Council for the Village of Hepworth does not contain significant details as
to the attributes which are to be protected, the municipal address is incorrect, the designation
process including registration of the byJaw on title and serving the Ontario Heritage Trust were
not completed and the owner no longer wishes for there to be a heritage designation on their
property.

Notice of any objection to the proposed designation may be served on the Town Clerk at the
address below within thirty days of the 4th of September,2014. The notice must set out the
reason(s) for the objection, and all relevant facts.

Dated at the Town of South Bruce Peninsula this 4th day of September,2014.

Angie Cathrae
Manager of Legislative Service/CIeTUCEMC
Town of South Bruce Peninsula
PO Box 310, 315 George Street
Wiarton ON NOH 2T0
519-534-140O ext122
Toll Free 1 -877 -534-'1400


